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Public Notice: 
  Bremerton-Kitsap Airporter, Inc. is proposing the following changes to its Kitsap Airporter time 
schedule #53 and the JBLM time schedule  #25 and pick up service locations effective August 5, 2019 at 
0001 am, this notice was posted to the web site, office, and service locations on July 5th 2019 and if you 
have any questions comments or concerns please call 360 876-1737, or email 
Lauri@kitsapairporter.com or Dick@Kitsapairporter.com, or write PO Box 1255, Port Orchard, WA 
98366. Fares have been updated to reflect the flexible fare increase any other comments, questions or 
concerns can be directed to the Washington State Utilities Commission (WUTC).   

  The enclosed revised Time Schedule #25 was submitted herewith, which excludes the proposed 
additional service location, at the Holiday Inn Express in Lakewood, WA. 

Our time schedule changes are proposed to become effective August 5, 2019.  

Our request is subject to review and approval from the Washington State Utilities and Transportation 
Commission. The Company’s requests are proposals, subject to public review and a Commission 
decision.  The Commission has the authority to accept, modify, or reject the company’s proposal. You 
can contact the commission to comment on our proposal by calling 1-888-333-9882, via email at 
comments@utc.wa.gov, via the commission’s website www.utc.wa.gov, or traditional mail at P.O. Box 
47250, Olympia, WA 98504-7250. You can receive information about the public meeting where our time 
schedule proposal will be heard by contacting the commission. 

 

Richard E. Asche 
President 
360 876-1737 
Dick@kitsapairporter.com 
 
Posted June 18, 2018 
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